
 

 

 

Hello families, 

Check out the cool things we have been up to lately and make sure to look 

at our activity calendar  for what’s coming up in the next two weeks. 

Please take note that our Peter Piper field trip has changed, if you have 

questions please ask the staff. 

 

Important Dates:  

Field Trip 2: September 27th 3:30-5:30 Paint and Picnic ADO Park 

(Walking) 

 

 

If your child is not attending CC please send us a text or call  

(505)382-1815 

 

Lost and Found: Please make sure to check the schools lost and found 

located in the cafeteria hallway if your kids have lost anything.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OSUNA NEWS 
 

September 25th- 

October 6th, 2023 

Helpful Information 
Site Phone: (505)382-1815     Office Phone: 296-2880      
Site Email: osuna@childrens-choice.org 
Financial Assistance Available: 841-4800 



     CC Osuna Activities Calendar 

                    September 25th- October 6th, 2023 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

25 
Fall Sensory 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Appreciation 
Letters 

26 
Kids Crafts Club 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Outdoor Explorers 
Club 

27 
Dungeons and 
Dragons 
 
Soccer Game 
 
 
 
 

28 
Kinder Club 
 
 
Melty Beads 
 

29 
Cooking Club 
 
 
What Can I Build? 
 

2 
Paper Bag 
Puppets 
 
Ultimate Frisbee

 

3 
Sewing Class 
 
Culture Club 

4 
Lego Club 
 

PARK FIELD TRIP 
3:30-5:30

 

5 
Kinder Club 
 
Chalk Obstacle 
 
 

6 
Cooking Club 
 
Outdoor Club 
 

 
 

Zhion said he had never been interviewed, 

but he was not scared. 

He is 8 years old and in Ms. Duffy’s 3rd 

grade class. Last year he had 3 teachers 

Ms. Garcia, Ms. Perez, and Ms. Smith. This 

year is better though, for no particular 

reason. 

He likes Children’s Choice because his 

friends Logan, Greyson, Posey, Ari (just to 

name a few) are all here.  

His favorite hangout is outside, he likes 

watching the clouds cover the sky. One 

time he watched them for an hour. There 

was a little sunlight but lots of clouds. 
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While many of our friends 

attended our Library field trip 

our group that stayed back was 

able to enjoy a sweet treat.  

Marissa- “We have a lot of 

waffles in the freezer, what 

should we do?” 

Trey-“We should definitely eat 

it.” 

Ava-“We should make 

something sweet” 

Marissa- “What about dirt and 

worm waffles?” 

Aubrey-“This was such a good 

idea and we got to use the food 

without being wasteful.” 

Ethan- “Adding the Oreos and 

graham crackers was a good 

idea it really looks like dirt and 

rocks.” 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the library the kids enjoyed picking 

out books!  

"Ariel, I like books about dinosaurs. 

Can you help me find some.  Just 

about dinosaurs!"-Sawyer F.  

"Can I keep drawing my letters in this 

book? It's my practice!"-Jacob  

“That was a 30 out of 10 field trip.”- 

Zhion 

Some of the girls colored Pegasus 

print outs, some of our younger girls 

put on a puppet show, and a few of 

our kids played with the puzzles and 

blocks.  


